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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 9:03 AM
To: markcallen2000@yahoo.com; kmcatv@yahoo.com
Subject: 0000116319 - 30 Mile Rule

Good morning, 
 
I began processing application 0000116319 this morning and found it does not comply with the 30-mile rule.  30 miles is 
approximately 48 km, but your proposed new transmitter site is 56 km from the current licensed facility. 
 
You have 30 days to amend the application to correct this issue or it will be dismissed. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mark J. Colombo 
Video Division 
Federal Communications Commission 


